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Newsletter July 2015 - www.forestgladeestates.org

National Night Out (NNO)

The NNO is “America’s Night Out Against Crime”, 
to promote involvement in crime prevention and 
Police-Fire-Community partnerships. The gather-
ing with representatives from the Livermore-Pleas-
anton Fire Department and Livermore Police will 
be held at the west end of Creek Road.
The NNO will be celebrated this year on Tuesday, 
August 4 from 6–9 PM. FGE will provide hotdogs 
and drinks and FGE homeowners are being asked 
to bring other foods to share, Wayne Miller will run 
this very special event.

Future FGE Events
Harvest Barbecue–Sunday October 11th

Holiday Open House–Sunday, December 6th

FGE is looking for volunteers who may wish to 
open their home for the Holiday Open House.

Annual Meeting. June 4, 2016

Election Results
The newly elected FGE Directors are George Far-
quar, Jim Mackanic, Wayne Miller, Barbara Savoy, 
& Irving Stowers.
At the first Board meeting the following FGE Of-
ficers were appointed:
President–Barbara Savoy
Vice President–George Farquar
Secretary–Jim Mackanic
Treasurer–Enda Sterne
Newsletter–Irving Stowers
Social Committee Chairman–Wayne Miller
Webmaster–Enda Sterne

Annual Meeting Photos
See page 2 for photos from June 6th Annual Meeting

Change in FGE Annual Dues
The FGE Board of Directors has approved a $40/yr 
increase in homeowner’s dues from $435 to $475 
per year (9.2% increase). Invoices will be mailed to 
homeowners in July. 

Next FGE Board Meeting
The next FGE Board of Director’s Meeting is sched-
uled for August 3, 2015 at the home of George Far-
quar, 1951 Creek Road at 7:00 pm. All FGE resi-
dents are welcome to attend.

Tree Removal
A cedar tree was removed from the island north of 
1835 Old Tower Road and replaced with another 
cedar. Len Abert counted one hundred and six rings 
in the tree that was removed. Removal and replace-
ment cost $1,850.




